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Comments: Cibola Forest Plan Revision, Sandia Ranger District

The Sandia Ranger District should be removed from the Forest Plan Revision because there are abandoned
mines with tailing piles and prospect pits that are visible, making the land unsuitable for development by humans.

Many of these areas are fine areas to find minerals and fossils. Without road access, | would be unable to use
this area for my hobby. Closing the roads would also prevent hunting, which is a major game management tool.

Areas are: D5_ADJ 10, D5_ADJ9, D5_ADJ8, D5_ADJ7, D5_ADJ6, D5_ADJ4.c, D5_ADJ1.b, D5_ADJ2,
D5_ADJ3.

Sincerely,
Thomas A. Parkhill
6519 Lamar Ave NW

Albuquerque, NM 87120



